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 June 1, 2016: At this year’s CHHS senior awards night, we awarded a total of 

$6,000 to Conor Lewis and Henry Gray to help defray college costs.  Total 

college scholarship awards since the inception of our fund is over $91,000. 

 
 February 2016:  For a fourth year our fund made a $1,000.00 donation to the 

Cleveland Heights Youth Scholarship Fund.  These dollars help defray family 

costs for all sports in our community.  We have also been covering the ice 

rental portion for Family Skate Nights sponsored by the elementary PTA’s. 

 
 December 26, 2015:  Annual Hockey Alumni games hosted 50 players from 

1973-2015. We only played one game this year but it was truly exciting and 

competitive.  

 
 August 01, 2015:  Our 14th annual golf outing was held at Hawthorne Valley.  

Thanks to the ongoing support of our hockey and local community we raised 

over $7,000. 

 
 2015/16 Season: This season we were able to purchase practice equipment for 

the youth program and additional team socks and bags for our growing varsity 

team. 

 
 2014-15 Season: A request from the Varsity booster parents was funded. A set 

of team hockey bags with the Heights logo was purchased for the Heights 

Varsity Hockey team. 

 

 

With your support we can continue funding these and other programs! 
 

****************************************************************************** 

 

Please visit our website at www.bardenbennercarter.org  

for further information regarding scholarships and upcoming events. 

 

Tax deductible donations, payable to our fund, can be sent to the following address:  

P.O. Box 18801, Cleveland Heights, Ohio 44118 

http://www.bardenbennercarter.org/

